
 
 

Dear Owner: 
 

The Home Improvement Commission and Board of Directors is asking for your 

input. 
 

For this fiscal year, as planned by our reserve study and included in our budget, 

we are refreshing the hallways with new paint, carpet, wallpaper, and light 

fixtures.  We have set up three mock floors:  55, 54, and 53.  These floors were 

chosen because we already added new light fixtures on 55 as a result of the riser 

“upper loop” project. 
 

We ask you to please visit these three floors and for you to indicate your 1st and 

2nd choice with regard to the entire floor (paint, carpet, and wallpaper design as a 

package).  Please “X” the appropriate boxes, print your name and unit number, 

sign, and return to the management office or doorman drop box no later than 

June 1st, 2023.  If you own multiple units, then you may submit as many forms as 

you own units.  Note that for 55, please do not consider the floor tile section from 

the service area to the north stairs as that is unique to the floor’s access to 

mechanical rooms.   

 

 1st choice 2nd choice 

55th floor   

54th floor   
53rd floor   

 

 

Owner Printed Name_____________________________________ 

 

Unit________________ 

 

Owner Signature_____________________________________ 

 

Thank you for your input! 


